
 

 
 
 
The City of Shoreline Notice of Public Hearing of the Planning Commission 
 
Description of Proposal: The City of Shoreline is proposing changes to the Shoreline Development Code that 
apply citywide. The non-project action to amend the Development Code includes contains provisions that 
expedite the availability of spectrum for commercial mobile broadband.  Section 6409(a) of the Spectrum Act 
imposes substantive and procedural limitations upon local government authority to regulate modifications of 
existing wireless antenna support structures and base stations.   The Federal Communication Commissions 
(FCC) subsequently issued implementing regulations in 2015, codified at 47 CFR §1.40001, which became 
effective in April 2015.     
 
Given that the enactment of the implementing federal regulations, the City’s development regulations related to 
wireless facilities must be amended to bring them into compliance with the mandate imposed by Congress in 
Section 6409(a) of the Spectrum Act and the FCC regulations contained in 47 CFR §1.40001. 
 
This may be your only opportunity to submit written comments.  Written comments must be received at the 
address listed below before 5:00 p.m. August 3, 2017. Please mail, fax (206) 801-2788 or deliver comments to 
the City of Shoreline, Attn: Steven Szafran 17500 Midvale Avenue N, Shoreline, WA 98133 or email to 
sszafran@shorelinewa.gov.   
 
Interested persons are encouraged to provide oral and/or written comments regarding the above project at an 
open record public hearing. The hearing is scheduled for Thursday, August 3, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council 
Chamber at City Hall, 17500 Midvale Avenue N, Shoreline, WA. 
 
Copies of the proposal and applicable codes are available for review at the City Hall, 17500 Midvale Avenue N.   
 
Questions or More Information: Please contact Steven Szafran, AICP, Senior Planner at (206) 801-2512. 
 
Any person requiring a disability accommodation should contact the City Clerk at (206) 801-2230 in advance 
for more information.  For TTY telephone service call (206) 546-0457.  Each request will be considered 
individually according to the type of request, the availability of resources, and the financial ability of the City to 
provide the requested services or equipment.   
 


